Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Consider Proposed Evaluation and Appraisal

Report Amendment to the Comprehensive Plan

October 15, 2009

The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County met for a Workshop on Thursday, October 15, 2009 with Chairman Howard Kessler presiding.  Present were Commissioners George Green, Lynn Artz, Alan Brock and Mike Stewart.  Also, present were County Administrator Ben Pingree, County Attorney Heather Encinosa and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

5:00 p.m.  The meeting was called to order.

This Workshop is provided so that the Board and public have the opportunity to consider and provide input to the proposed Evaluation and Appraisal Report Amendments to the Comprehensive Plan.  The most recent draft of Text Amendments was presented at this Workshop.
The following events are anticipated to occur after this Workshop:  

Planning Commission Transmittal Hearing on November 9, 2009

Board of County Commissioner’s Transmittal Hearing on December 8, 2009

Final Adoption anticipated in the spring of 2010

Follow-up with Revisions to the Wakulla County Code 2010/2011

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m.

